

Dear {FIRST_NAME|Friend},

We hope you're enjoying your summer! FMC board members and volunteers are hard at work planning the 25th Anniversary Celebration for MCFOODS on September 26th. We'll resume our normal newsletter and content next month as summer winds down.

Regards, Jane Brady

Reserve Your Tickets Now for the MCFOODS 25th Anniversary Gala

We hope you can join us for the MCFOODS 25th Anniversary Gala on Thursday, September 26, 2019 at the Pines Manor in Edison, NJ! Tickets and full tables can be reserved here. Sponsorships are also available! Please e-mailtied feedingmiddlesexcounty@gmail.com and we will send you a copy of our sponsorship packet.



August 17th Benefit Concert in East Brunswick

Join us this Saturday, August 17th for an evening concert featuring the Central Jersey 30-Piece Wind Ensemble! They will be playing a list of hits from popular movies, Broadway and your favorite 'oldies.' All proceeds from the event will go to FMC and our efforts to provide our pantries with the financial resources they need to feed their communities.

Tickets are only \$10 for adults, \$7 for seniors and FREE for kids 12 and under! They can be purchased at the door. If you remember, please bring a non-perishable food donation as well.



Concert Venue: 721 Cranbury Road, East Brunswick, NJ 08816

Park Volunteers



Throughout the months of June, July and August, Middlesex County residents and businesses volunteered their evenings to help collect monetary and food donations at Plays in the Park performances. Our volunteers collected 1,150 pounds of non-perishable food items and more than \$3,000 from generous patrons while spreading the word about FMC and our efforts!

Thank you again for your time and commitment to eliminating food security in Middlesex County!

Food Pantry Success Stories



Many people think pantries only stock canned veggies and tuna but MCFOODS makes it possible for their 125+ partner pantries to also have access to a huge variety of **FRESH** and **HEALTHY** food items. The picture above is a meal made entirely from food provided by MCFOODS and the family that made it said it got rave reviews from everyone (even the kids)!

Are you a partner pantry with a story or favorite recipe to share? E-mail us at feedingmiddlesexcounty@gmail.com - we'd love to feature it on our social media channels or in an upcoming newsletter!









View the 2018 Annual Report

Donate Now!

Feeding Middlesex County (FMC) financially supports organizations that feed the hungry. We are a registered 501(c)3 nonprofit organization.

We raise funds to purchase food and equipment to assist qualifying agencies in procuring, storing, preserving and transporting food and other necessary items to our food insecure neighbors.







